
EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST
FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF THE

CALL FOR

Maritime and Port Administrations are invited to submit their Expression of
Interest by Friday, May 2, 2025, including all required information as outlined
in the selection criteria.

For further details or to submit your application, please contact:
mtcclatinamerica@umip.ac.pa / (507) 520-0330 

We look forward to your participation in this key initiative for the sustainability
of the maritime sector in Latin America!
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